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September 2023 
 
Dear Senior Families, 
 

I hope this letter finds you well.  As you know, each year the Piscataway School District 
photographs your student for the yearbook.  As a service to families, LORS Photography offers 
families the ability to purchase pictures of their student.  In order to facilitate this, we must 
share information, including parents email addresses with LORS.  

 
If you do not want the school district to share your address with LORS Photography, 

please notify my secretary, Mrs. Helen Fallivene at hfallivene@pway.org no later than Monday, 
October 2.    Please note, if you chose not to have your information shared, you will not receive 
additional purchase options.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

Chris Baldassano 

 
Chris Baldassano 
Principal 
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